
PRESS COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

Construction of Culvert & Velocity Dissipator across A6 at Piton 

 

The public is hereby informed that, due to road works along Mon Piton – Rivière du 

Rempart (A6) Road, part of the Road at Piton would be closed to traffic for a period of 

three (3) months with effect from 14 June 2022.  The traffic would be diverted on a 

purposely constructed temporary road. 

 

Traffic signs would be placed to inform and guide road users.  Drivers are advised to 

exercise caution when approaching the works area and to drive within prevailing speed 

limit. 

 

This Ministry apologises for the inconveniences caused and relies on the usual co-

operation of the public. 

 

Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail 

08 June 2022 

 


